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Welcome Back,  
The final half term of this academic year is here! We are looking forward to our 
final half term with the children. In particular, we are focusing on preparing and 
supporting our pupils in their transition to the next class, particularly as we know 
many children are more anxious than normal in moving to their next class. 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 
                         ‘Stars of the Week’ 

Reception: Olivia H 
Year 1: Tobias 
Year 2: Rosie 
Year 3: Frankie 
Year 4: Alba 

 

E- Scooters 
Over the half term break, we were contacted by our local PCSO, Alison 
Donnison, to advise that a member of the local community had contacted her 
after seeing a child at school being picked up on an electric scooter to come to 
school. 
Alison has asked us to remind all parents that the only place you can ride a 
privately owned e-scooter is on private land with the landowner’s permission. 
It is against the law to ride an e-scooter on any public land. This includes 
pavements, cycle lanes, beach promenades, bridleways, or any publicly 
accessible land such as parks and car parks. Here is the link:  
https://www.dorset.police.uk/escooter 
Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Year 4 Sailing Trip: 24th June 
Please can any outstanding permission forms and indemnity forms be completed 
as soon as possible. Thank you.  
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Eco  Week 
Thank you to everyone that contributed to our ‘Eco Week’. The fashion parade at 
the end of the week had some amazing contributions. During the week, children 
learned about renewable and non-renewable energy. They made wind powered 
cars, a hydro powered water wheel and TV style reports and posters about 
saving energy and much more... They also learnt about the life cycle of flowering 
plants and how important bees are in this process. We hope the bee seed bombs 
made in class have been scattered somewhere the bees can enjoy!  
 
 
 
 

 

Local Food Links 
A reminder, if you have not done so already, that meals for 
the last half term of this academic year can now be made 
online. Please note that meals need to be ordered 7 days 
in advance.  

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please ensure 
that all lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. Thank you for 
your help 

 


